
 

             

  

Dear Parents, 
 
My name is Kelsey Kavulich and I will be your child’s second grade teacher!  
Welcome to a new and exciting school year! I am so pleased to have your child in 
my class! I am truly thrilled to be a part of the Costello staff this year.  
 
I would like to take some time now to share a little bit of information about me. I 
am a graduate of Troy Schools, so it is great to be back in the district! I currently 
live in Troy with my parents and brother. My brother graduated this year from 
Michigan State University where he will be pursing medical school. (Go Green!) 
My undergraduate work was completed in Elementary Education at Western 
Michigan University and this summer I graduated from Saginaw Valley State 
University with my masters in Principalship/Administration. I taught kindergarten 
at Davisburg Elementary School in the Holly School District for the last two years.  
For 18 years I was a competitive figure skater which has naturally led me into 
enjoying the Red Wings. My family and I have two dogs, one is a three-month-old 
Pomeranian, Fred, and one is a five month old Yorkie, Ethel.  They are a lot of 
work, but they sure bring a lot of joy into our lives.  
 
I am looking forward to a great year together where we will be leaders, learners 
and critical thinkers. We will learn together and do a lot of deep learning. I am 
looking forward to meeting you and your child this Wednesday from 3:00-
4:00pm. Please never hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. You 
can always email me or call me at school. I strongly believe in parent 
communication. My email is kkavulich@troy.k12.mi.us. See you on Wednesday!  
 
Sincerely, 
Kelsey Kavulich 
 

 
  

Welcome to 2nd Grade  
In Room 3 

 

 

 

Remember to frequently check out Costello’s homepage 
http://costello.troy.k12.mi.us (lunch schedules, specials schedules, school events, Tweets, etc.) 
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